
From: Anne Washington   
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 2:18 PM 
To: Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca> 
Cc: clerk@hamilton.ca 
 
Subject: Budget 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Hello Councillor Wilson, 
 

• Once again Hamilton held firm on the urban boundary against pressure to open 
up 200 acres.  Thank you. I wonder whether the province will override this? 

As concerns about the ever increasing impact of climate change rise, I ask that the 
money to address Hamilton's environmental issues, will also rise sufficiently to fully fund 
the Climate Action department. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of those issues. 
 
Regards, 
Anne Washinton 
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